NORFOLK

CONSTABULARY

OQur Priority is You

April 2019

Freedom of Information Request Reference N°: FOI 001200/19

| write in connection with your request for information received by Norfolk Constabulary on the 27"
March 2019 in which you sought access to the following information:

We would like to know the number of road traffic accidents involving personal injury that
have occurred on Tuttles Lane, Wymondham from 2014 to date, on the section which is
currently 40 mph (from Wymondham Garden Centre to Chapel Lane). If the police have

also been notified and have records of incidents which have not involved personal injury,
but damage to vehicles or animals, please can we have this information as well.

Response to your Request
The response provided below is correct as of 12" March 2019.
Norfolk Constabulary has located the following information as relevant to your request.

A map has been provided below which details injury collisions which have been reported to the
Constabulary.

In addition, there have been 5 further reports made to the Constabulary and an incident report
created. These are:-

26/03/2014 2 Vehicle RTC - Damage Only. Just before railway bridge
24/12/2014 Minibus & car RTC —Damage OE Junction of Melton Road
10/09/2016 2 Vehicle RTC - Damage Only. Between the two bridges

_19!08I2017 Single vehicle RTC Damage Only. Tutlles Lane towards chklewood_-_ -
25/10/2018 2 Vehicle RTC — Damage Only. Tuttles Lane West
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